YOUNG FOLK HONOR MEMORY OF GRIES

Children of Temple School Pay Tribute to Virtues of Late Rabbi.

Nearly 1,000 children of The Temple, E. 55th street and Central avnae, S. E., yesterday afternoon paid tribute to the memory of Moses J. Gries, for twenty-dwe years rabbi of

the Temple, who died Oct. 30.
Rabbi Leo M. Franklin of Detroit spake of his boyhood friendship with Rabbi Gries. Eight children of The Temple religious school recited his

virtues.

Particular reference was made to
the Ribbi Gries Alumni, an association of those whom he had confirmed.
Alias Effie Oppenheimer, speaking for

him Effie Oppenheimer, speaking for the alumni, characterized him as "never too busy to par a child on the shoulder."

The children's tributes to Rabbi Gries' qualities were paid by Edward

Prentke, Ruth Levy, Charles Lang, Katherine Bing, Paul Hexter, Lillian Regar, Samuel Walzer and Esther Ghinsberg.

Mrs. Rebecca Markowitz Cassel spoke for the teachers of the Temple religious school. Rabbi Franklin told of Rabbi Gries' qualities in school and college days.

qualities which afterward made him a religious leader. "He always played fair." Rabbi Franklin said. "When he was beaten he was beaten squarely and took his licking like a man. He never tried

to shirk responsibility."

The children's service followed a memorial service of the Temple congregation in the morning. Introduction was made by Rabbi A. H. Silver, Rabbi Griss' successor. Prin-

ver, Rabbi Gries' successor. Principal addresses were made by Rabbis Franklin and Nathan Krass of New York. Resolutions on Rabbi Gries'

Frankin and Nathan Krass of New York. Resolutions on Rabbi Gries' death were presented by Benjamin Lowenstein.